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Comments: I am writing to comment on the SGP.  I would ask that you do not approve the mine.  There are so

many reasons it would be detrimental to our environment, water, wildlife, and ability to recreate.  The dangers are

immense.  Why would we risk doing this?  Who benefits?  Certainly not the people who live in Valley County.

Hazardous materials will be transported along our roads, along our river.  The risk of a toxic spill is terrifying.  We

should be doing everything we can to protect our lands, rivers, and community.  This project is not in our best

interest.


